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The second annual Blackstrap Fish Derby was a huge success! The weather was beautiful and 
we got a lot of positive feedback from the changes made and how the event was run. We made 
a total of $6,888.41 and a big thank you goes out to every volunteer who helped make this 
possible and also every resident who attended. Looking forward to next year’s event!  
 
I also want to congratulate our amazing community for placing 2nd in the Go Out and Play 
challenge and being gifted $5000 towards our sport court! Thank you to everyone who helped 
us achieve this milestone – 2 years in a row! 
 
To date our funds for the sport court are... 
                    Donations:                                   $  6,044.75 
                    Grants:                                          10,000.00 
                    Fundraisers:                                  35,828.01 
                    In kind:                                            7,000.00 
                    Village Recreational Reserve:      30,000.00 
                   Total:               $88,872.76 
 

        Goal:                             $90,000.00 
                   Funds needed:                           $1,127.24 
 
So I think it’s safe to say that we have reached our goal and the court project will be on its way 
to being built! Stay tuned for details as we navigate this through the current restrictions of 
COVID-19.  
 
If anyone has any questions please don’t hesitate to call me, Amanda Thiessen at 306-361-
7478. 


